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September 8, 2021

Honorable Bill Sterud, Chairman
Puyallup Tribal Council

5625 52nd Street East

Puyallup, WA 98371

Dear Chairman Sterud:

This is to acknowledge receipt and approval of your request to renew the State-Tribal
Education Compact between this agency and the Puyallup Tribe of Indians affecting Chief
Leschi Schools for an additional five years (July 1, 2026).

We, too, look forward to our ongoing positive relations and continuing our efforts to improve
educational opportunities for students.

If you have any questions, please contact Jon Claymore, Executive Director, Office of Native
Education, at

Sincerely,
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Chris Reykdal
Superintendent of
Public Instruction

CR;jb
cc Marc Brouillet, Superintendent, Chief Leschi Schools

Jon Claymore, Executive Director, ONE/OSPI
Kyla Moore, Contracts Office/OSPI
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Chief Leschi Schools

Preparing Qur Students to Walk
Successfully in “Two Worlds”

June 21, 2021

Dear Superintendent of Public Instruction Reykdal,

The Puyallup Tribe of Indians wishes to renew the State of Washington - Puyallup Tribe
of Indians, “State-Tribal Education Compact” with the Office of the Superintendent of
Public Instruction for an additional five (5) years as contemplated in Part II of the

Compact.

The Puyallup Tribe will continue the Kindergarten through twelfth grade (K-12)
configuration at Chief Leschi Schools and follow all assurances as outlined in the
compact. We look forward to our continued excellent relationship with OSPI and the

Office of Native Education.
We will continue to provide a meaningful and quality education for our community.

Sincerely,

Bill Sterud, Chairman
Puyallup Tribal Council
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Marc Brouillet, Superintendent
Chief Leshi Schools
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